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Norwood School
5505 - 44 Street

 Wetaskiwin, Alberta , AB T9A 2Z8 

Phone: 780-352-3782
Email: no@wrps11.ca
www.norwoodschool.ca
“Success for Everyone, Everyday!”


January 8, 2021 
Dear Parents and Students 
On January 7th, 2021, Premier Kenney announced that all students who were scheduled to return to in class learning on Monday, January 11 would be returning to classes as scheduled. After 4 weeks of online learning for our Grade 7 & 8 students and one week for our K-6 students, we are extremely excited to welcome them back in the building on Monday. I would like to thank all of our students, teachers, and educational assistants for their hard work during our online learning. As a school, we have been very impressed with the quality of learning that has taken place and the dedication of our students. Even though this situation was not ideal, everyone made the best of what we had in front of us. I also want to send out a huge thank you to our parents/guardians for their help and support throughout this process. Your efforts have made a huge difference. Thank you!
Students who are registered with the WRPS, At Home learning program will continue with their current programing.  I look forward to their return once COVID is behind us.  
Protocols and Procedures: 
While we are excited to have everyone back in classrooms, we have to remember that we are still in the middle of the pandemic. As a school, we will continue to have very stringent procedures and protocols to ensure that our students and staff are safe.  When students return to school on Monday, we will continue to follow all of the safety procedures that we had in place before Christmas Holidays. This includes COVID procedures such as mask wearing, designated entrances, hand sanitizing, and social distancing.  As well, access to the school will continue to be limited to students and staff. 
Chromebook Return:
 
It is essential for students who have a school chromebook to return it to the school on Monday, January 11. These chromebooks are necessary for our classroom instruction and we will need them on our first day back. Students can return these chromebooks to their homeroom teachers or parents may return them to staff at the front doors Monday morning.  Chromebooks will be cleaned by school staff prior to their return to use in school.  
Sincerely

Frank Heinrichs, Principal
	Frank Heinrichs  Principal         
	                                     Wetaskiwin Region Public Schools                                    Michelle Micklich 
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